LBL

ARCHITECTS

September 14, 2010

To Whom it May Concern:

Re: Fort Worth Independent School District — Bid Package # 10

Ratcliff Constructors was the general contractor for the above named project for Fort Worth Independent
School District which involved the renovation of three schools as well as an 18,000 square foot expansion.
The project was completed under budget with minimal cost changes. The project was completed on time in
order for the district to use the new expansion wing for the 2010 school year. Chris Butto and Scott Trcka
managed the project on behalf of Ratcliff and did an outstanding job.

LBL Architects would be pleased to work with Ratcliff Constructors, L. P. again in the future.

Sincerely,

Tom McCarty, AIA
Vice-President
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